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Nikki Cooper

From: Amanda Wilson
Sent: Sunday, June 28, 2020 1:22 PM
To: corporate
Subject: Fwd: RZ1146

 
 
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Amanda Wilson  
Date: Sun, Jun 28, 2020 at 1:20 PM 
Subject: RZ1146 
To: planning@whistler.ca <planning@whistler.ca> 
 

Hi 
I am writing as I support this rezoning for affordable staff housing. I am a local and we need more staff 
housing! The complaints by second home owners are frivolous and elitist.  
We must continue  to support our workers who live here, and think of local concerns over those of tourists and 
second home owners. 
Sincerely 
Amanda Wilson 
6385 Corral Pl, Whistler 


